From:

To:

East Anglia ONE North

**Subject:** Open Hearings - East Anglia One North

**Date:** 28 September 2020 11:08:05

Alan Cardy. Ref 20023566

**Dear Sirs** 

I write to record my dissatisfaction that the hearings scheduled for 7th, 8th and 9th of October2020 along with subsequent hearings are being undertaken by remote conferencing media. It is my view that this unfairly discriminates against those individual stakeholders such as homeowners who despite offers of familiarisation from PINS, remain extremely uncomfortable using the media. I for one having suffered a stroke in 2017 find speaking in public difficult but using the conferencing media in the proposed hearings presents an even more daunting prospect.

It is my understanding that Snape has adequate Covid 19 protocols in place and that at present there are no Govt regulations that would preclude the use of Snape for the hearings.

Regards

Alan Cardy